
 

Studio Policies 
- All students are required to sign in at the front desk before entering classes. 

- All students must sign the liability waiver before entering class, no exceptions. It only 
has to be signed once. 

- Cell phones are permitted in the main classroom if necessary. We ask that you put it 
on silent and non-vibrating mode to not disturb other students. 

- Please leave your belongings in the cubbies. There is a staff member in the lobby or 
the doors are locked if no staff member is on duty so your things are safe. 

- We ask that you remove your shoes before entering the classroom. You may leave 
your shoes in the lobby or in a cubbie. 

- Please Pre-Register for all classes. This will also allow you to receive a notification if 
the class is full or needs to cancel last minute. 

- Walk-ins or students (even pre-registered students) that are running more than 5 
minutes late are not guaranteed entrance to the classroom. We apologize for this, but 
in order for students to receive the most benefit, classes must begin on time. We often 
lock the lobby door for the duration of the class for security reasons 

- Please remain mostly quiet in the classroom. We don’t require silence by any means, 
but ask that you reserve most conversations for the lobby before and after class. This 
gives some students who are preparing for their practice an optimal environment. 



- Instructors are subject to change. We do our best to communicate accurately which 
instructors will be present at which classes, but due to unforeseen circumstances and 
last minute changes, we reserve the right to change instructors in whatever way 
needed to suit the needs of the entire class best 

- If you use any props, we ask that you clean it with a sanitizing wipe that we provide. If 
you use a bolster we ask that you use a pillow case and then discard it to the laundry 
basket after class. The props are there for in class use only, and we ask that you not 
remove them from the classroom. All hand towels can be returned to the laundry 
basket in the lobby or classroom. 

- Maitland Harmony Yoga, LLC is not responsible for damaged, lost or stolen 
merchandise. We will do our best to ensure that your belongings are safe, but 
cannot guarantee their safety. 

COVID-19 Addendum: All students will be asked to do a temperature check upon 
arrival. We ask that you wear your mask in the lobby and until you reach your mat. 
There are markings on the classroom floor to assist with social distancing guidelines of 
6ft. Instructors are putting extra energy into sanitizing touch points in the lobby, 
classroom and bathrooms. 

I agree to the studio policies of Maitland Harmony Yoga 

__________________________________________________ 
Name 

__________________________________________________ 
Date


